
To whom it may concern, 
 
I strongly oppose HP 3063. My children have allergies to ingredients in vaccinations yet not strongly 
enough to qualify for a medical exemption. However, I would still be putting them at risk of a 
vaccination injury without knowing what levels could cause damage or how they would personally react 
to them due to their allergies.  We would only know after the reaction.   
 
We have the right to decide what to put in our children’s bodies. Both sides of this issue do. I do not tell 
people not to vaccinate nor should I be told to vaccinate.  I understand that not every child is going to 
have a bad reaction to vaccinations, but for those that do have a reaction this could be life-changing.  
Every child is an individual case, regarding reacting positively or negatively, yet this is causing that to be 
overlooked. This bill would remove the parents right to care for their child the way they see fit. 
 
Please consider all the children that will deliberately and forcibly be put at risk if this bill passes.  
 
Thanks, 
Hannah Westwood 
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 


